
lE~ERDROLA

September 16, 2008

Thomas B. Getz, Chairman
Graham J. Morrison, Commissioner
Clifton C. Below, Commissioner
State of New Hampshire
Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: I berdrola, S.A./Energy East Corporation
Docket No. DG 07-083

Dear Chairman Getz and Commissioners Morrison and Below:

On behalf of lberdrola, S.A., I am writing to advise you that the acquisition of
Energy East Corporation, the parent of New Hampshire Gas Corporation, that was
approved in the above-referenced proceeding closed earlier today. lberdrola looks
forward to working with the Commission and other New Hampshire stakeholders.

Thank you for your consideration.

Very truly yours,

IBERDROLA, S.A.

By:______________
Pedro At~a Blaz~iez
Director of Corporate Development

cc: Debra Howland, Executive Director and Secretary
Service List
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